
Linda M. Finucane 

From: Marc Laredo <Iaredofamily@rcn.com> 
Sent: Sunday, February 01, 2015 11:55 AM 
To: Linda M. Finucane 
Subject: FW: Atrium 

-----Original Message----­
From: Joan Garb [mailto:jkgarb@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Sunday, February 01, 2015 9:26 AM 
To: laredofamily@rcn.com 
Subject: Atrium 

Sent from my iPad. I am a residents of 280 Boylston St.l am concerned 
about the Lab that will be dwelling in the building next to ours.1 Want to 
know exactly if the materials in the lab would be harmful etc live virus 
.Medicallabs belong in medical areas ,such as Longwood Ave Boston.Not in 
residential areas.1 want to convey that I am not happy about a lab of this 
nature being in a building that abuts my residence. Joan Garb. = 
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